
Registration is Required
Contact us at 860.739.3089

or cpac@cpacinc.org
for more information 

or to register.
www.cpacinc.org/

workshop-registration

Sponsored by Cromwell SEPTO 
and presented 

by the Connecticut Parent Advocacy Center

Understanding Challenging 
Behaviors

This workshop will help participants change the way 
they view and react to their children’s challenging 

behavior.  Participants will learn what their children’s 
behavior is communicating, how to use positive 

behavior supports to encourage the development of 
new communication skills, and practical tips for 

promoting children’s success.

Tuesday
October 29, 2019

6:00 - 8:00pm

Cromwell Middle School
6 Captain James Mann 

Memorial Drive
Cromwell, CT

Registration is required

https://www.eventbrite.com
/e/understanding-

challenging-behavior-
tickets-73852899009

For more information call:
860-739-3089


